
 

 

Four Juveniles Arrested, BB Gun Seized, After Stealing Vehicle 

May 28, 2021 

 

On Friday, May 28, 2021, at 5:44 p.m., Washington County Sheriff’s Office deputies responded to a 

report that four males had just stolen a car from the International School of Beaverton. When deputies 

arrived at the school, located in the 17700 block of SW Blanton Street in the community of Aloha, they 

learned that the males stole a set of car keys and then drove off in the victim’s car. 

Less than 15 minutes later, a patrol deputy located the 

stolen vehicle, which had crashed at the intersection of SW 

178th Avenue and SW Shaw Street. Deputies contained the 

area and searched for the suspects. At 6:07 p.m., an alert 

deputy spotted the four suspects in the 18300 block of SW 

Kinnaman Road. 

All four were detained and now face charges of robbery in the second degree. 

One of the suspects had an altered BB gun with a magazine filled with actual 

bullets.  

Due to their ages, none of the suspects will be identified. All four were lodged at 

the Donald E. Long Detention Center in Portland.  

 


